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NOTICE 
FOR FRESHERS WELCOME AND FAREWEL PROGRAMME 

All Mathematics (Major), Mathematics (Hons.) students are hereby informed that 
mathematics dept. of Srikrishna Colege, Bagula will organize freshers' welcome for 18 semester 
mathematics(major) students and Farewell programme for the 6th semester outgoing students 
simultaneously on 23.08.2024, Friday at 11.30 am in the ICT classroom. Everyone is advised to 
attend the programme. For more details contact Sayan Biswas (8972873402) and Anuska 
Karmakar (8509168266). 
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